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Hi! It's now October and I am busily planning my fifth trip to Japan. The two-week trip 
will be the beginning of December. I am returning to a few of my favorite places like 
Nara, the ancient capital and Kyoto, an exquisite city of historic temples, gardens, 
delicious cuisine, and all kinds of fascinating, unusual customs, and of course, visiting 
Tokyo. 
 
I have elected to stay for a few days at a few ryokans, small traditional Japanese inns, 
where you sleep on futons and often dine on low tables in your room enjoying multiple 
course dinners. The foods are, of course, a mystery to me. Luckily they have all been 
delicious and beautifully presented. 
 
I am considering staying a few nights in the mountains above Kyoto in a rural 
Japanese ryokan or perhaps staying in Hiroshima for a few days. Will keep you posted. 
If anyone is interested in joining me, that is in good physical shape to get down onto 
the futon, and would like to enjoy a great adventure, please let me know. You will find 
the people the kindest, most hospitable; even though they don't speak English very 
well, you will certainly be treated well. If you want to go, let me know right away as I 
am booking the reservations this week. 
 
I will soon be sending out a 10-day itinerary to Venice or Verona, Italy for April or May. 
 
Hope you are enjoying the beautiful weather. 

Travel Consultation 
Please call me if you are traveling and would like me to research hotels, restaurants 
and things to do for your next trip. I thoroughly enjoy researching your personal travel 
trips. 

 

 
Lynn Portnoy 
Going Like Lynn Women's Travel Club, LLC 

 

 
 

 


